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Spread the word!  

The application window for the 2017/18 school year is now open. We will be accepting 

applications for the 2017/18 school year between December 1st, 2016 and February15th, 

2017. Applications can be picked up at the school or accessed online from our home page 

www.slcse.org.  

 

If you know of families who may be interested in attending SLCSE, please pass on this 

information. Our applications so far are lacking in girls so please help us get the word out! 

 

If you currently attend SLCSE, you do not need to complete an application. An Intent to Re-

enroll form will be sent to you in February 2017. 

 

Any siblings who are interested in attending SLCSE next year MUST complete an application 

during the open enrollment period. Our charter allows us to give preference to siblings ONLY 

if there are spots available in the grade they are applying to AND they submitted an 

application before February 15th, 2017.  

 

Please contact Niki Hack if you have questions niki.hack@slcschools.org 

The Giving Tree 

 

December 22  

Choir concert @6:00pm  

 

December 26- January 9  

Winter break 

 

Thank you so much to all who 

have helped our families in need 

this holiday season. There are a 

few items left on the Giving Tree if 

you are still interested in 

contributing and can get the item 

to us by Tuesday December 20. 

We can also take monetary 

donations. 

http://www.slcse.org/
mailto:niki.hack@slcschools.org


Ornaments & Choir Concert  

On December 22, our middle school and high school choirs will  

be performing in the SLCSE auditorium. Some of our 11th grade  

students will be selling laser cut earrings and tree ornaments  

before and after the concert. All proceeds will go towards the  

Washington D.C. trip in April. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Break 

As we approach the 

holiday season we would 

like to express our gratitude 

for the amazing young 

people we get to teach 

every day. 

We encourage you to take 

care of yourselves over the 

break. Parents, here are 

some suggestions: 

Eat healthy 

Enjoy family 

Get lots of rest   

Clean out your binder 

Read every day 

Put limits on screen time 

Exercise 

Check for head lice (It’s hat 

season!) 


